FSBSC SUBMISSION 94

Prue Purdey

From: Lorraine Boyd

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 8:04 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Cfa

We need the Cfa to stay as it is. Living in a small rural community surrounded by forest and Twenty minutes from Ballarat we would be wiped out by a fire before anyone
could get here.at least our local Cfa is close by and very efficient .This would be the case with many communities in Victoria.

We now feel insecure and abandoned by the Victorian government who will have to take full responsibility should a disaster occur and lives lost. They will have lives on
their hands and huge compensation claims to replace lost homes, properties and livestock.

Sent from my iPad
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